
From: Kyle Eldridge  
Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 11:39 AM 
To: Tyler Butler <Tyler.Butler@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Proposed Development - 193 Blake Street 
 

Hey Tyler, 
 
My Name is Kyle Eldridge and I live in Ward XX and have family in Ward 1 as well.  
 
I'm writing to you today to show support for the proposed townhouse development at 193-197 
Blake St. I think we should continue to support these forms of family friendly and tasteful 
development as housing continues to become a growing issue in our city. 
 
I look forward to attending the public meeting, 
 
Thanks, 
Kyle 
 



From: Leandra Almeida   
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2022 11:12 AM 
To: Tyler Butler <Tyler.Butler@barrie.ca> 
Subject: 193 & 197 Blake Street 
 
Hello Mr. Butler, 
 
I hope this email finds you well. My name is Leandra Almeida and I live in WARD  

 I am writing to show support for the proposed townhouse development at 193 & 197 Blake Street, 
Barrie. To build anything less than what is proposed such as a bunch of 1 bedroom apartments would be 
a disservice and an eyesore to the city. Thank you. 
 
Best, 
Leandra Almeida 
Illustrator & Graphic Designer 
 

 
 

 
 
 



-----Original Message----- 
From: William Monteith  
Sent: Saturday, September 10, 2022 9:52 AM 
To: Tyler Butler <Tyler.Butler@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Clare Riepma <Clare.Riepma@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Support for the Development at 193 197 Blake St 
 
Hello Mr Butler, 
 
 
My name is William Monteith I live at. 
 
I unfortunately won’t be able to attend the meeting on Tuesday but I would like to voice my support.  
 
I believe this is the right size development for the east end. All tho I live on       and this will increase 
traffic, Blake is a main artery and if a development like this and the other six story just up the road from 
it aren’t supported my the city then I don’t understand how the city can have the greater good in mind 
for responsible intensification. I was and still am against the Dundonald tower that has been proposed 
as it not on a main artery and is in a single family home area. But the same tower on Blake I would have 
to agree with or even higher. We need make sure the infrastructure and real estate that is on the Main 
arteries and close to downtown core are maximize. 
 
Thank You for your time, 
 
William and Brittney Monteith 
 

 




